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Juliet SMITH
Conservative Party Candidate x

John HART
Conservative Party Candidate x

Tracey ONSLOW
Conservative Party Candidate x
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Dear Resident,
As many of you will be aware from our regular blue newsletters, John Hart, 
Juliet Smith and Tracey Onslow have been working tirelessly as a team, 
throughout the Blakebrook and Habberley South ward since being elected, 
which in some cases, is over ten years ago. 

Juliet Smith was born and raised in Kidderminster and – after finishing 
university with a degree in Law and English and working all over the UK for 
leading publishers – she decided to return to the area more than 18 years 
ago. She now lives in the ward regularly talking to residents and dealing 
with a variety of casework. Juliet runs her own publishing consultancy and 
writes fiction for children. Since becoming a Councillor, Juliet has served on 
a range of Committees, Boards and Panels and for the last two years has 
served on Wyre Forest District Council Cabinet, firstly as Cabinet Member 
for Housing, Health and Wellbeing and then as Cabinet Member for Culture, 
Leisure and Community Protection. Juliet has the passion and belief, 
coupled with a great willingness to work tirelessly on your behalf, to make 
a difference within the ward and the wider Wyre Forest.

John Hart has lived in Wyre Forest for all of his life and worked in the town 
centre of Kidderminster in the carpet industry for over 40 years before his 
retirement. As a District Councillor John has served as both Chairman of 
the Licensing & Environmental Committee and Chairman of the Planning 
Committee. He has also served on a range of other Committees, Boards 
and Panels to ensure the efficient running of the Council. John has helped 
to resolve many local issues for residents within the ward and regularly 
attends PACT meetings and local surgeries. John’s hobbies include walking, 
holidaying and he is a patriotic season ticket holder at Kidderminster 
Harriers.

Tracey Onslow was born and bred in Kidderminster.  During her time on 
Wyre Forest District Council, she instigated the idea of the Splashpad in 
Brinton Park and was Chairman of the Panel that proposed the Crematorium. 
Tracey is Managing Director of her family’s Property Company, so is one 
of only a few people on WFDC who have experience of running their own 
business. 

As a team, Juliet, John and Tracey just this year alone have instigated a 
postcard campaign in respect of Crown House; campaigned to keep a bus 
service on Habberley Estate; and dealt with hundreds of items of casework. 
Through efficient teamwork, they have had roads and pavements resurfaced, 
streets cleaned, foliage cutback and much, much more. As Councillors they 
act as a strong voice for their community and they do this all year round, not 
just appearing at election time.

Please spare just a few moments to vote for the three of us on 2nd May – 
keep your strong, reliable Conservative Team together and working for you.

Yours sincerely, 

Juliet Smith, John Hart and Tracey Onslow

You have 3 votes – vote

SMITH – HART – ONSLOW
The Blakebrook and Habberley South Team you can TRUST Tel: 01562 823820 

Email: office@wyreforestconservatives.com      

Ju
lie

t 
S

m
it

h
Jo

h
n

 H
a

rt
Tr

a
ce

y
 O

n
sl

o
w

Wyre Forest A3 - Smith, Hart, Onslow.indd   1 14/03/2019   10:24


